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Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension – Litigation Status 
Update  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 10, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve a contract amendment to Contract A85-70 Project Control Services, 
increasing the upset limit amount by $400,000.00 (including taxes), bringing the 
total upset limit amount to $63.235 million (including taxes) and extending the 
contract expiry from March 31, 2022 to December 31, 2022.   

2. Approve the recommendation outlined in the confidential attachment; and 

3. Authorize the information contained in the confidential attachment to remain 
confidential as it contains advice that is subject to solicitor-client privilege and is 
about litigation or potential litigation, including matters before administrative 
tribunals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


